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19 March 2014 
 

PROPOSED DRILL PROGRAM – LEONORA PROJECT 
 
Anglo Australian Resources NL (ASX: AAR) advises that due to abnormal rains and 

washouts through the Eastern Goldfields,  as was discussed in the company’s December 

Quarterly Report, the two-hole drilling program proposed for the Leonora Project in 

Western Australia has been delayed. 

Subject to road conditions and the timing of repairs, an attempt will be made to deliver a 

drill rig to site  during early April. 

Further information will be provided as it becomes available. 
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